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Christopher Bowen  

Managing Director and Chief Regulatory Counsel 

Legal Department 

 
June 4, 2014 
 
VIA E-MAIL 
 
Ms. Melissa Jurgens 
Office of the Secretariat 
Commodity Futures Trading Commission 
Three Lafayette Centre 
1155 21st Street, N.W. 
Washington, DC 20581 
 
 

RE:  Withdrawal of CME Submission No. 14-165 
CME Submission No. 14-165W  

 
 
Dear Ms. Jurgens:  
 
On May 29, 2014, Chicago Mercantile Exchange Inc. (“CME” or “Exchange”) notified the Commodity 
Futures Trading Commission (“CFTC” or “Commission”) regarding change to procedures for facilitating 
physical delivery of CLS-eligible foreign currencies. 
 
CME wishes to withdraw CME Submission No. 14-165 at this time.  
 
Should you have any questions concerning the above, please contact me at 212-299-2200 or via e-mail 
at Christopher.Bowen@cmegroup.com. 

   
 
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
/s/ Christopher Bowen 
Managing Director and Chief Regulatory Counsel 
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